
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 24, 2018 
 
Submitted by Email: DPPMotors2017STD0048@ee.doe.gov  
  
Mr. Jeremy Dommu 
U.S. Department of Energy  
Buildings Technologies Program 
Mail Stop EE-5B 
1000 Independence Ave, SW 
Washington, DC 20585-0121 
 
NEMA Comments on Energy Conservation Standards for Dedicated-Purpose Pool Pump 
Motors, Notice of Request for Direct Final Rule 
 
Docket Number: EERE–2017–BT–STD–0048 
 
Dear Mr. Dommu:  
 
 As the leading trade association representing the manufacturers of electrical and 
medical imaging equipment, the National Electrical Manufacturers Association (NEMA) notes 
the Department of Energy’s Request for Comment regarding Notice of Request for Direct Final 
Rule for Dedicated-Purpose Pool Pump Motors.  These comments are submitted on behalf of 
the NEMA Motor and Generator Section and Small Machine Group (i.e. small motors).   
 
 NEMA supports the petition and encourages the DOE to proceed with a Direct 
Final Rule as requested by the petitioners, including NEMA.   
 

The National Electrical Manufacturers Association (NEMA) represents nearly 350 
electrical equipment and medical imaging manufacturers that make safe, reliable, and efficient 
products and systems. Our combined industries account for 360,000 American jobs in more 
than 7,000 facilities covering every state. Our industry produces $106 billion shipments of 
electrical equipment and medical imaging technologies per year with $36 billion exports.  
 
 If you have any questions on this submission or our previous comments, or wish to 
arrange a face-to-face meeting, please contact Alex Boesenberg of NEMA at 703-841-3268 or 
alex.boesenberg@nema.org  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Philip Squair 
Vice President, Government Relations 
National Electrical Manufacturers Association 
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